
  
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.  
1 John 3:18 

 

Dear Parents 

Pupil Free Day tomorrow, Fr. Richard Leonard will present and challenge staff, along with our regional 
colleagues, How can Catholic Education form believers in a media saturated culture?  We are all looking 
forward to some quiet, reflective time. 

Tuesday is staff Catholic Day therefore the school will be closed. Catholic Day is acknowledgement from 
the Bishops to all staff in Catholic schools of their commitment to evangelisation and catechesis in our 
communities, much of this after hours. 

Reconciliation Week this week, Grounded in Truth: Walk Together with Courage.  At the heart of 
reconciliation is the relationship between the broader Australian community and Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples.   

To foster positive race relations, our relationships must be  
grounded in a foundation of truth. Whether we’re engaging in  
challenging conversations or unlearning and relearning what  
we know, this journey requires all of us to walk together with  
courage.  
 
To mark National Reconciliation Week the Year Six students 
created an art piece named the Tree of Hands that ties in  
with this year’s theme Grounded in Truth: Walk Together  
with Courage. The Tree of Hands was designed to represent  
the desire for all Australians to build stronger relationships  
with each other. 
 

Reconciliation lives in the hearts, minds and actions of all of us. 

Supervision of students begins at 8:15am and concludes at 3:20pm. Gates are now open for students in 
the mornings. 

Parents/Guardians please remember that all late arrivals are required to be signed in by an authorising 
adult, not the child.  

Looking forward to the Year Four Red Performance Assembly and the Year Three Liturgy of the Word next 
Friday. 

Happy long weekend to you all. 

 
 
Jonnine Lamborne 
Principal 
 
May love & peace be found here 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
                                                        

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 
Please take note of these important Confirmation dates 
coming up: 
 

x Sacrament of Confirmation:  Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 
June 

 
PYJAMA DAY WEDNESDAY 5th JUNE 
LifeLink Day is when we recognise all the wonderful social 
service programs that the Archdiocese provides to those 

in need. The Year 6 
Pastoral Council ask you 
to attend school in your 
pyjama’s and contribute a 
gold coin for LifeLink on 
Wednesday 5th June. Ms 
Lamborne and Miss Lister, 
along with some Year 6 
students, will represent 
our school at the official 
LifeLink Day launch at 
Newman College on 
Wednesday 5th June. 
 
 

WINTER APPEAL – BLANKETS AND JACKETS 
As part of our social justice work, Aranmore Catholic 
Primary School will be supporting the St Vinnie’s Winter 
Appeal. The aim is to help those people within our 
community that are less fortunate than us to stay warm 
during the winter months.  How can you help?   
Bring any new, or 
well-maintained 
blanket or adult and 
children coats to the 
front office or to your 
class teacher between 
now and Friday 5th July.  
Please ensure your 
blankets and coats have 
been washed.  
 
Miss Sarah Lister & Miss Kate Johnston 
Assistant Principals 
 
CURRICULUM/ADMINISTRATION 
 

PARENT REPORT INFORMATION SESSION – 
KINDY & PRE-PRIMARY  
A parent report information session will be held for Kindy 
and Pre-Primary parents/guardians to give families a 
better understanding of their child’s School Reports 
which they will receive at the end of Semester One. 
These sessions will be held in the Contemporary Learning 
Space prior to pick up on the following days. 
 
x Kindy Parent Report Information Session – Thursday 

13th June 2.00pm 
x Pre-Primary Parent Report Information Session – 

Friday 14th June 2.15pm 
 
Please register your attendance by clicking here: 
 
http://www.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au/event/kindy-parent-report-
information-session/?instance_id=978 

 
 
http://www.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au/event/pre-primary-parent-
report-information-session/?instance_id=979 
 
 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 
Aranmore Catholic Primary School is excited to be taking 
part in the 2019 Woolworths Earn & Learn program. 
During the previous campaign, we were able to purchase 
some great resources with the 
points we earned, thanks to you. 
 

From now until June 25th 2019 
you can collect stickers at Woolworths that go towards 
Earn & Learn points. For every $10 you spend at 
Woolworths (excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor 
and gift cards) you will receive a sticker. These stickers 
can then be given to your children to collect on a special 
sticker sheet. Once it is completed, they can simply bring 
it back here to school or you can drop them into your local 
Woolworths collection box. 
 

The more points we earn, the more we can redeem from 
a choice of over 10,000 educational resources including 
mathematics and English resources, art & crafts materials 
and much, much more! 
 

We are grateful for your support and look forward to a 
successful program.  
 
LOST PROPERTY 
There is an abundance of lost property in our lost property 
box.  Please be sure to search through this and seek out 
any clothing or other items, which may belong to your 
child. 
 

Miss Sarah Lister & Miss Kate Johnston 
Assistant Principals 
 
 
P & F 
 

BUNNINGS SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
A big thank you to Alf Parolo and his band of helpers for 
the Bunnings Sausage Sizzle which was held last 
Saturday at Bunnings Innaloo. 
 

Mrs Andrea Tan 
P&F President 2019 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fkindy-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D978&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889241270&sdata=dQT75Uv2MtfUfTR5md53Gkmseu4%2FQ3XYf4g07j%2Bgv6c%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fkindy-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D978&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889241270&sdata=dQT75Uv2MtfUfTR5md53Gkmseu4%2FQ3XYf4g07j%2Bgv6c%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fpre-primary-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D979&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889251266&sdata=fMYZ0MnTb%2BwRBRlQOaJy%2BBSENz7vkzxQICrefUpiGkU%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fpre-primary-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D979&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889251266&sdata=fMYZ0MnTb%2BwRBRlQOaJy%2BBSENz7vkzxQICrefUpiGkU%3D&reserved=0


SPORT 
 

ARANMORE SWIMMING CLUB 
Great turn out today with 28 enthusiastic swimmers.  We 
welcome newbie Madison Scanlan from 4 Red who tried 
out today. 
 
Just a reminder that next Tuesday is Pupil Free Day 4th 
June so we shall see you back Tuesday 11th 
June.  Please arrive about 10 minutes early to pay Nicole 
at the desk prior to the 7am start. Thankyou. 
 
Nicole Rohde 
Swim Club Coordinator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MERCY VALUE OF THE WEEK 

EXCELLENCE 
Always be your best and do your best 

 
31 MAY 2019 

 
SPECIAL REMINDER DATES FOR  

TERM TWO 
 

x Pupil Free Day – Friday 31 May 
x Public Holiday – Monday 3 June 
x Pupil Free Day – Tuesday 4 June 
x Pupil Free Day – Monday 17 June 
x School Photo Day – Wednesday 26 June 
x Faction Cross Country Yrs 3-6 – Friday 28 June 
x End of Term Two – Friday 5 July 
 
CONFIRMATION 
x Sacrament of Confirmation:  Saturday 8 & Sunday 

9 June 
 
RECONCILIATION 
x Reconciliation Parent Night 1:  Wednesday 31 July 

7pm St Mary’s Church  
x Reconciliation Parent Night 2:  Thursday 15 

August 7pm St Mary’s Church  
x Reconciliation Retreat & Rehearsal Day:  Saturday 

17 September 1:30-3:30pm St Mary’s Church 
x Sacrament of Reconciliation Night:  Thursday 22 

August 7pm 
 
FIRST EUCHARIST 
x Holy Communion Parent Night 1:  Wednesday 7 

August 7pm St Mary’s Church 
x Holy Communion Parent Night 2:  Thursday 5 

September 7pm St Mary’s Church 
x Holy Communion Retreat & Rehearsal Day: 

Saturday 31 August 1:30-4:30pm St Mary’s 
Church 

x Sacrament of First Communion:  Saturday 21 
6:30pm & Sunday 22 September 10:30am St 
Mary’s Church 

 
 
 


